December 20, 2019

Union »

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Providence Regional Medical Center Everett

Dear OPEIU Local 8 Members,

Your Union-negotiated raise will show up on your December 27, 2019 paycheck.
Everyone should receive at least a three percent (3%) increase. Many of you will also
receive a “market adjustment,” along with those of you currently making less than $15.45
per hour. If you discover an error in your new wage rate or don’t think it’s the
correct amount, please contact PRMCE Human Resources at 425-258-7045.

The Union has questioned some of the rates provided for our vote and we are still
waiting for responses. If the amount that you are being paid is confirmed to be incorrect,
we will see to it that you receive the correct amount retroactively.

Happy Holidays!
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